
District Court 
Practice Directions - No. 2 of 2000 

Uniform Civil Procedure Rules 
Designation of Court Holidays – District Court Registry 

Rule 976 of the Uniform Civil Procedure Rules provides that the Registry must be open on 
each day other than a Saturday, Sunday or court holiday. For the purposes of that rule, and in 
relation to District Court Registries, I designate the days following Christmas Day, up to and 
including New Year’s Eve, as court holidays.  

(P.M. Wolfe) 
Chief Judge 

22 August, 2000 

 


